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SUMMARY
Requires that any voting machine or vote tally system approved by Secretary of State must be
compatible with elections conducted by ranked-choice voting and any other form of voting that is
authorized under Oregon Constitution and has been used within previous 10 years in any federal,
state or local election in United States.
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